To:

Subject: Response to Official Information request - Cost of removing and replacing bollards at John Wilson Memorial

Drive.

Date: Wednesday, 2 September 2020 02:06:00 p.m.

Attachments: <u>image003.ipg</u>
Importance: High

Dear



I trust that this answers your information request

Yours faithfully

Lauren McDonald

Governance Support Officer CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP

P 03 4774000 | DD 03 474 3428 | E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz